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Appendix F
Items raised for the MRC to consider 

The following items have been raised by members of marathon racing clubs for the committee to 

discuss.  Views on these from the marathon racing community are very welcome.  If you do not wish 

to put your views forward at the ACM, please send them to the secretary at 

marathon.secretary@vol.paddleuk.org.uk 

1. The committee is looking at ways to increase participation at the Hasler Finals in 2025. We 

would welcome club & paddler input. The committee has put together a single question 

survey through which you can share your thoughts here. 

2. The committee is looking at ways to widen and increase participating at the Short Course 

Nationals in 2025. The provisionary date of which will be the 4th May 2025.  We would 

welcome club & paddler input. 

If you have any other issues you would like the MRC to discuss during the 2024/25 year, please 

contact the secretary at marathon.secretary@vol.paddleuk.org.uk 
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